
Trumbull County Rod & Gun Club’s

2026 Youth Indoor Archery Program
 Starts Sunday, January 18, 2026  - 2:00 to 4:00

 

• 5-Week Program (Sunday, January 18th through Sunday, February 15th) 

• All equipment provided (bows, arrows, targets, armguards)

• Free and open to the public (ages 10 through 17)

• Pre-registration required (deadline December 31, 2025)

• Instructors are all certified N.A.S.P. (National Archery in the Schools)

All shooting will take place at the

Trumbull County Rod & Gun Club

6565 Phillips Rice Road, Cortland, Ohio

For more information contact

Tom Stith
tstith@kent.edu

www.trumbullcountyrodandgun.com
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